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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI), with reference to the upcoming meeting of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD).



In that connection, the Mission would like to express its interest in occupying the post of Vice Chair of the IACD Management Board, taking into consideration that the officers of the Board will be elected at the aforementioned meeting.


This Mission would be most grateful if the Executive Secretariat would make the appropriate arrangements for Mexico’s interest in serving in the position to be brought to the attention of the member state delegations.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 31, 2013

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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